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A Tour of The Church 

 

 

The carvings on the main arch and inside of the west porch are probably 
Norman in origin and may have been added during the 1847-50 
restoration of the church. Also in the porch are the village stocks. 

 

Inside the church to the left of the door as you enter, there is a copy of 
the letter of thanks from Charles 1 to the Cornish in 1643. After Charles 
II's Restoration, the letter was painted on boards and put up in many 
churches. 

 

The font is of a typically Cornish design with carved heads at each corner. 
It is probably a mediaeval copy of a Norman design. 

 

Tablet recording donation of £100 by Arthur Kempe in 1818  

 

Memorial to Major John Henry Gwatkin Trist died 1889 

 

Memorial to Major John Fincher Trist died 1890 
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The only remaining panels from the rood screen that would have divided 
the chancel from the nave. 

 

This carving of St Paul is thought to be from the 16th century and was 
donated to the church in 2012. 

 

The east window is the only one to contain stained glass and was installed 
in 1902. 

 

The Memorial to John Trevanion is the oldest and most ornate memorial 
in the church. 

 

The organ was built in 1913 by Heard of Truro. It was re-dedicated in 
October 2013. 

 

This model of the 4 masted barque "Olivebank" was donated to the 
church in 1936. 

 


